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Private and Confidential

26™ November, 2024

To: The Staff and Students at Tekfen Koleji, [zmir, Turkey

The King has asked me to thank you for your kind letter, and for the
lovely photograph of you all which you so generously enclosed.

It was so kind of you to take the trouble to write as you did. Although
His Majesty is sadly unable to see all those who would wish to meet him, I can
tell you that The King was very touched to receive your generous invitation to
visit your college. I can also tell you that His Majesty was most interested to
learn of your studies relating to the United Kingdom and other countries around
the world, and was heartened by your words of support.

Thank you, once again, for thinking of The King, who has asked me to
send his warmest good wishes to you all.

Yours sincerely,

iprat

e Head of Royal Correspondence



